Carolxn Wilson

From: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 3:28 PM

To: Carolyn Wilson

Subject: Re: LADOT Referral for 505 - 517 N. Hoover St.
Hi Carolyn,

This 40 unit multi-family development will not generate enough trips to trigger a transportation
analysis. Also, a referral form for this project is not necessary.

Wes

On Thu, Jul 16, 2020 at 12:32 PM Carolyn Wilson <carolyn@bmrla.com> wrote:

Wes,

We will be filing a TOC Case for a new 40 unit apartment building at 505-517 N. Hoover St. LA 90004 (APNs 5539-
028-015, 5539-028-014, 5539-028-013). The existing site is a commercial building and two single family dwellings.
Can you let us know if we need to get an LADOT review. I am attaching TOC Referral Form and a set of plans for
reference. Let us know if this requires a formal review and we will submit the LADOT Referral Form.

Plans for the proposed project can be found in the following link: Hoover TOC Submittal Set

Thank you,

CavoLg n wWilson
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